ATE Work Group on Committee Transitions
Alignment.with.new . ATE .Bylaws

Statement from the ATE Board of Directors (March 26, 2024):

As we move into the implementation of the new bylaws, it is time that we as an organization
address our policies and procedures. Our first goal is to capture the good work that has
been presentin all aspects of the organization but also focus on our vision as an
organization for the next one hundred years.

To do this we have created a timeline to get input from ATE’s standing committees and our
broader membership. The focus of our timeline is to provide an inclusive and transparent
process.

Transition Timeline:

e ATE Annual Meeting - Anaheim Rollout

e Brief Survey of Committee Chairs (Due mid to late April)

e Establish Work Group for Transition Plan Development (by end of April)
e Meet with Committee Chairs — Early May

e Board of Directors Quarterly Meeting on May 14"

e Open Comments from Membership May 15" - June 15%

e Board of Directors Quarterly Meeting on July 9"

e ATE 2024 Summer Conference / BoD Strategic Planning Session

e September 1, 2024 - All transitions effective

A small work group will be established to help develop a plan for committee
transitions to align with ATE’s newly revised bylaws (February 2024). If you are
interested in being considered for service on this work group, please complete the
Google Form by Friday, April 26, 2024.


https://forms.gle/z4uwP6eWM41KAMSVA

